
NOTICE TO PUBLIC
Public Hearing and
30 Day Public Comment Period
HOME-American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) Allocation Plan

On March 24, 2023 from noon to 1:00 p.m., the City of Lincoln’s Urban Development Department will hold a public hearing on the City’s HOME-ARP Allocation Plan. Interested agencies, groups, and persons are invited to comment on the plan in several ways: (1) in person at the public hearing at the NeighborWorks Lincoln Training Room, 2530 Q Street, behind the office, access off the alley,  (2) in writing to Dan Marvin, Director, Urban Development Department,  555 S. 10th room 205, Lincoln, NE 68508, and (3) emailed to urbandev@lincoln.ne.gov. Comments must be received during the 30-day public comment period that began February 23, 2023 and ends March 24, 2023.  The Plan is on file and available for public examination and copying, upon request, at the Urban Development Department and on-line at www.lincoln.ne.gov, keyword: urban, link in right-hand column.  If auxiliary aids, reasonable accommodations, or translation services are needed for attendance at the public hearing, please contact the Urban Development Department at urbandev@lincoln.ne.gov or call 402-441-7606 at least two days prior to the public hearing.  
